April 29, 1944

gonerable Bugh A.LFbltoa e
ational Defense nvesti ating Committee
Senate Uffice Buildin -E2.26
Washington, D. C.

Dear Hugh:

I find in my file after getting down here a
letter from P. W. McDonough, McDonough Steel Company,
Oakland, California, concernifff liberty ships. Please
check into 1t and make him an appropriate answer.

If vou remember the evidence produced in Los Angeles
was to the effect that this work could not be domm

as suggested by him, and that a nealing on a ship 1is
almost an impossibiitty.

Sincerely,

HEK:1l
Ene.



